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October 16, 2017

Sharon Bronson, Chair

Pima County Board of Supervisors
130 W. Congress St.

Tucson, AZ 85701

RE: P17TA00003 - PRELIMINARY INTEGRATED WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN SITE
ANALYSIS REQUIREMENTS

Dear Chair Bronson and Supervisors,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Site Analysis Policy Amendment —
Preliminary Integrated Water Management Plan Site Analysis Requirements on your
October 17, 2017 agenda. We spoke at the public hearing for this amendment at the
August 30, 3017 Planning & Zoning Commission meeting and expressed our support for
the amendment at that time.

We remain in support of the amendment and appreciate our ongoing inclusion in
discussions between community stakeholders and Pima County staff.

The one addition we request is that a progress report and update on implementation
should be completed two years from the date of adoption to evaluate the efficacy of
the amendment and suggest modifications, if warranted.

Thank you for considering our comments on this Site Analysis Policy Amendment and for
including us in the stakeholder process while it was under development.

Sincerely,

Gl linghll

Carolyn Campbell
Director



